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August 12, 2021 
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Dear Neighbor –  
 
As you may have noticed, Dominion Energy has begun construction on the 120MW 
Maplewood Solar project. As a long-standing partner with Pittsylvania County, we 
wanted to provide a project construction update.   
 
The Maplewood Solar project was purchased by Dominion Energy in 2019 and will be 
owned and operated by Dominion Energy. The Project encompasses approximately 
1,500 acres in Pittsylvania County, located near the community of Climax, on the east 
and west sides of Climax Road. 
 
This project is important to meeting the Commonwealth of Virginia’s and Dominion 
Energy’s customer-focused clean energy goals and it will have a positive effect on 
Pittsylvania County’s economy. 
 
Construction on the project began in the middle of last year. We understand the 
increased traffic and construction noise may be alarming, but Dominion Energy crews 
continue to operate under the requirements set forth by our permit, in agreement to the 
County ordinance. Construction is expected to be completed in 2022. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time of construction. If you 
should have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact 
me at jason.de.la.cruz@dominionenergy.com or 804-205-8268. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason R. De La Cruz 
External Affairs Representative 
Regional Public Policy, Central & Western Virginia 


